
From: Clare Layton  
Sent: 22 July 2022 09:27 
To: Planning 
Subject: 45 Netherhall gardens 
 
I am writing to support the removal of 7 trees at 45 Netherhall Gardens, as  
longs they are replaced with some smaller trees - the current trees block much 
sunlight from the gardens of 44, 42, and 40. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Clare Layton, 44B Frognal 
 
 


